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EQUIPMENT SAFETY RECALL 22LH01 

 

 

Defective Seatbelt Retractor Force Limiter 

NHTSA Recall No. 22E-095 

 

On November 10, 2022, Lexus filed an Equipment Safety Recall regarding certain front seat belt service parts 

distributed to Lexus dealers. Certain SC430, RX330, and RX350 vehicles have been identified that could 

potentially have defective seatbelts installed. These vehicles are now included in Equipment Safety Recall 

22LH01. 

 

• A component in the subject front seat belt assemblies may not have been manufactured properly and 

may cause the seat belt to not operate as designed.  This can increase the risk of an injury in the event 

of certain types of crashes. 

 

• Any authorized Lexus dealer will inspect the seat belt assembly and, if necessary, replace it FREE OF 

CHARGE.  

 

• Equipment Safety Recall 22LH01 Dealer Letter and Technical Instructions now available on TIS. 

 

 

Refer to the Dealer Letter and Technical Instructions on TIS for additional information. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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